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South Gloucestershire 

Mapping Tool 

This South Gloucestershire Council 
mapping tool supports the identification 
of services that support children, young 
people and families.  

Sometimes finding out what is available 
to support children and families can be 
challenging.  

We hope this will be an excellent 
signposting tool for professionals and 

members of the public. 

Access the Mapping Tool here 

To jump straight to the map: 

 

September Edition  

This September edition of the newsletter is a combined newsletter 
for both the South Gloucestershire Children’s Partnership and the 
Safeguarding Adults Board.  Please share widely within your 
organisation. 

This newsletter, and back copies from the last few months are now 
available on the website. You can find them all here on the 
Children’s Partnership site and here on the Safeguarding Adults 
Board website. 

  

Spotlight on Training 

Bitesize Child Exploitation Sessions – Book Here 

Bitesize Thresholds Workshop –Book Here 

Bitesize Neglect Workshops – Book Here 

Bitesize Private Fostering Training –Book Here 

 

Full programme of Safeguarding Adults Training is here 

Full programme of Safeguarding Children Training is here 

 

 

 

https://app.powerbi.com/view?r=eyJrIjoiYmFhMjA0MDgtOTJiNy00MWMxLTlkNTEtZDc5ZjI4MWEyZGEzIiwidCI6IjY0YjA5ZTUyLTg3YWQtNDZiZS05N2QyLWQ5NmRkMDZmM2FkNCIsImMiOjh9
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Multi Agency Audits 

Children’s Partnership Exploitation Audit – this took place in June and is an 
audit of eight children at risk of exploitation  

 Read the exploitation audit summary here 

Safeguarding Adults Board – Financial Abuse Audit – this audit took place in 
August and reviewed the cases of 6 adults identified as at risk of financial 
abuse.  

Read the financial abuse audit summary here 

 

Learning Event – The National Review: Child Protection in England 

The Children’s Partnership are holding a learning event for practitioners from all 
organisations to come together to consider the learning from the National Review 
following the deaths of Arthur Labinjo-Hughes and Star Hobson. 

The Event is free to attend and takes place on Tuesday 11th October 1.30pm-3pm 

Book a place here 

  

Stop Adult Abuse Week 2022 

Monday 21st – Friday 25th November 2022 

There are FREE workshops available each lunchtime during the week  

This year’s theme is ‘Responding to Contemporary Safeguarding Challenges’ 

Book to attend a workshop here 

Stop Adult Abuse Week is a combined campaign across the region including the 
Safeguarding Adults Boards in South Gloucestershire, Bristol, Somerset, B&NES and 
North Somerset. 

Make a note of it in your calendar today.  

Local Authority Designated Officer (LADO) 

In South Gloucestershire the LADO is Tina Wilson.  Tina is the person who supports people from all organisations 
when there is an allegation about someone working or volunteering with children. 

There is information about the processes and when to contact the LADO on this page of the Partnership website. 

Contact the LADO 01454 868508 or email the LADO 

Click here to have a look at the new One Minute Guide  

https://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding/wp-content/uploads/sites/221/2015/05/Exploitation-audit-summary-June-2022.pdf
http://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding/wp-content/uploads/sites/221/2017/05/QA-Audit-Financial-Exploitation-August-2022.pdf
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/401255304417
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/stop-adult-abuse-week-2022-week-of-workshops-970419?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb
https://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding/children/i-am-a-professional/managing-allegations/
mailto:lado@southglos.gov.uk
https://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding/wp-content/uploads/sites/221/2015/05/LOCAL-AUTHORITY-DESIGNATED-OFFICER-1-minute-Guide.pdf
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Child Protection in Sports 

The NSPCC’s Child Protection in Sport Unit (CPSU) has released an updated version of its 
free e-learning course on keeping children safe in sport. The course is designed to help 
parents understand their own safeguarding role and what to do when concerned. Training 
covers recognising signs, listening to children and speaking out.  
 

Take the course: Keeping your child safe in sport 

Clare’s Law 

Do you know about the Domestic Abuse Disclosure Scheme? Would you 
know how to help someone access this and could you support someone 
to find out about the abusive past of a partner? 

Clare’s Law is a National Police Policy giving people the right to know if 
their current or ex-partner has any previous history of violence or abuse. 

All the information is available here 

You can contact the police on 101 to ask for a Clare’s Law Disclosure – 
anyone can call if they are worried. 

Avon and Somerset Police have information about the scheme here 

South Gloucestershire Domestic Abuse Services – Recommissioning Consultation 

This consultation went live last week and is open for 8 weeks.  

Recommissioning Domestic Violence and Abuse Services - South Gloucestershire Online Consultations 
(southglos.gov.uk) 

We would like to encourage service users, frontline staff, stakeholders, providers and those in the community to 
give us their views on our commissioning intentions. 

Exploitation Training Opportunity – Working with Parents 

Are you currently working with parents and or families where children are being exploited or who are at risk? 

Would you like to develop your skills and tool kit further to enable you to do effective direct work with them? 

Would you like to develop a better insight into how parents cope and feel in this situation and how you can 
effectively support them? 

Then if so, don’t delay - click here to book today… 

 

If you would like to be added to the distribution list for newsletters or 

have something you would like to include in a future edition please get 

in touch with Sarah Taylor here 

http://email.nspcc.org.uk/c/19tdtcQdBQCafsULAiWlpQ2Pa
https://clares-law.com/
https://www.avonandsomerset.police.uk/report/domestic-abuse/
https://consultations.southglos.gov.uk/DVA22/consultationHome
https://consultations.southglos.gov.uk/DVA22/consultationHome
https://learning.southglos.gov.uk/courses/bookings/default.asp?ds=1&keyword=working%20with%20parents%20exploitation
mailto:sarah.taylor2@southglos.gov.uk?subject=Newsletters

